
Special Meeting of the Rushford Town Board Minutes 
Wednesday, June 14, 2017 at 3:00 p.m. 
 
The Special meeting of the board was called to order by Chairman Thomas Egan.  Roll call was taken with 
Thomas Egan, Jerry Schoonover, Pat Kafer, & Peggy Hendricks present.   
 
The Board went though the County’s Cost estimates on the roads that the County thought should have work 
done from the Road Tour.  It was calculated that the Town had about $214,020 to work with after deducting 
what has already been spent for 2017 and the monies taken out for mowing from Ripon Truck.  The Board 
decided to  get a bid from Freund excavating.  Once that bid is received, the Board will meet and decide what 
should be done. 
 
The lots at Blue belle were discussed.  It was decided the Clerk should send a letter suggesting a homeowners 
association be considered and established.  There have been complaints of long grass.  The letter should state 
the WI State Statues on weeds and request lots with over 8” of grass be mowed to keep the varmint problem 
down. 
 
The Board requested the Clerk to apply for 2018 culvert aid for the failed culvert at 8604 Liberty School Road. 
 
Garbage and items were discussed at parcel #022 1562, 3150 Liberty St, Eureka WI.  A letter requesting clean 
up should be sent. 
 
 
Motion by Kafer, 2nd by Schoonver to adjourn at 4:30.  Motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Peggy Hendricks, Clerk  


